
*** PUBLIC NOTICE *** 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Floodplain Public Information Session 

 

The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors  

will be holding a Public Information Session  

at their February 19th, 2025 Work Session. 

 

All property owners in Londonderry Township  

with property that has mapped floodplain  

are encouraged to attend. 

 

The meeting begins at 7:00 pm and will be held at  

the Londonderry Township Volunteer Fire Department,  

located at 2655 Foxianna Rd, Middletown, Pa 17057 

 

For questions or more information, contact the Township 

Floodplain Administrator at 717-944-1803 or 

dbrady@londonderrypa.org 


